
       The First Presbyterian Church, Statesville 

Wednesday Words 
 

The Week of 8 May– 15 May 2024 
 
This Week’s 
Leadership: 

(If you are unable to serve, please arrange for your own substitute.) 
• Acolyte: Taegan Zanotti 
• Ushers: Brian Long (Captain), Jan Ambrose, Eric Hanson, Eric 

Ciampella, Scott Zanotti 
• Live Stream Operator: Dennis Setzer 
• Flowers: FPC 

 

This Week’s 
Worship: 

• Sunday School, 9:45am 
• Sunday Worship 11:00am (Sanc) 
• Order for Worship and livestream are located at fpcstatesville.org 

 

Upcoming 
Congregational 
Events: 

• PCUSA Board of Pensions Event, Wednesday, 15 May, 9:00am 
(HR) 

• Piecemakers, Wednesday, 15 May, 9:30am (YR) 
• Chair Yoga and Fall Prevention Classes Will Not meet 14 and 15 

May respectively. 
• Clinkers Social, 16 May, 6:30pm at the home of AJ Solometo and 

Mark Morgan, RSVP to Ann Speaks, aspeaks57@gmail.com no 
later than 13 May. 

• Circle 3, 21 May, 6:30pm at the Manse 
 

Wonderful 
Wednesdays: 
 

• The menu for 8 May, 5:00pm will be Baked Pork Chops and Baked 
Apples. Hosting Team 5 will assist. The 8 May meal will be the final 
Wonderful Wednesday until Autumn.  
 

Prayer 
Requests: 

• Church Members: Lamar Austin, Blake Bush, George Caudle, 
Kirky Kirkman, Shirley Kunkle, Tina & William Morgan, Richard 
Robertson, Roany Thomas, Susan Hollingsworth. If you would like 
to have a meal prepared and delivered to Susan, go to Take Them 
a Meal, find a meal schedule, type in Hollingsworth, password 
7186 and sign up to schedule.  

• Friends & Family: Becky Dickerson, Mary George, (Bryan 
George’s Mother), David M., Naomi N., Gene W., Austin T., Jan D., 
John D., Gay P., Joy W. and her family in Texas, Skylar T., and 



Marinell L. (Dycie Walton’s aunt), Brie and Beau (Mother and 
Baby), Skylar T. (Baby), Molly & Davis C. (Bryan George’s friends) 
 
 

Missions: • Toiletry Collection:  Over the course of the next four months the 
Mission Committee will collect toiletry items for local middle and 
high schools to provide students in need for the 2024-2025 school 
year. For the month of May, please consider donating 
toothbrushes and toothpaste. Items can be dropped off in the 
collection tub outside the Church office.  

 


